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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Mon 3rd March-Thurs 6th March 
My Plan Meetings 
 
Wednesday 15th March 
PTFA Planning Meeting 8pm at KS Social Club 
 
Thursday 6th March 
World Book Day 
 
Friday 7th March 
Y5/6 Girls Football 
Y4 In the Net 
 
Tuesday 11th March 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Wednesday 12th March 
Sports Hall Athletics 
 
Thursday 13th March 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Friday 14th March 
Y4 Class Assembly 2.30pm—Parents Welcome 
 
Wednesday 19th March 
Swimming Gala Trials 
 
Friday 21st March 
Y5 Skillzone 
Mother’s Day Shopping 

PTFA Corner 

Next up is our Mothers Day shopping event. This 
will be held on Friday 21st March in school hours.  
 
Tickets will go on sale soon via WhatsApp group.  
 
There will be a wrapping evening on Wednesday 
19th March, if you are free to help, we would   
really appreciate your support. 

After School Clubs 

A reminder that there are no after school clubs 
this week or next week. 

They will resume on Monday 17th March. 

World Book Day 

Thursday 6th March is World 
Book Day and we have a 
great day planned! 
 
We look forward to seeing all 
of your creativity. 
 
Our menu change is detailed 
below. Please note, there 
are no jacket potatoes on 
this day. 
 
WBD Menu 
 
Mains 
- Italian Chicken Meatballs with Spaghetti  
- Mexican Bean Fajita’s with Rice 
 
Sides 
- British Carrots & Cabbage 
 
Dessert 
- South American Chocolate Cake with Chocolate 
Sauce. 

Student Spotlight 

We are very excited for Charlie S in Y5, who will 
be competing in the county cross country finals 
on Sunday. 
 
If he places in the top 12, he will qualify to go on 
to the nationals.  
 
Good luck Charlie! 



Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Elena for being a wonderful writer by doing some 
super writing in phonics. 
 
Year 1  
Bea for being a wonderful writer by writing a 
beautiful poem all about the jungle. 
 
Year 2 
Daisy for being a wonderful mathematician by 
answering different types of questions when   
multiplying and dividing by 2. 
 
Year 3 
Roman has shown the values of respect and     
responsibility when working with tools during 
Countryside Skills. He has also had a fantastic 
week in the classroom. 
 
Year 4 
Myffi for being a wonderful mathematician by  
being a superstar with decimals and working   
really hard. 
 
Year 5 
Samara has shown the 3R’s of responsibility,      
respect & resilience towards her learning this 
week. She has worked hard across all subjects 
and done so with enthusiasm. 
 
Year 6 
Oscar has shown the value of responsibility by 
working hard and consistently contributing in   
lessons.  

Young Voices 2025 

Young Voices 2025 was an incredible experience 
for the children (and the staff!)  

38 children came to the event this year, which is 
a fantastic number. 

We are always proud of how well our children 
represent the school when we are off site, and 
this trip was no exception. 

Everyone looked after each other, and each and 
every child behaved responsibly and respectfully.  

Well done everyone! 


